
SUNDAY MORNINGS … 
9:30AM ... 

• Youth Bible Study - 9:30am 

• Families w/Master Work Connect - 9:30am, Room 300 
 Teachers - Jason Byrd/David Gibson 

• Ladies of Faith Sunday School Class - 9:30am, Room 109 
 Teacher - Carol Hacherl 

10:45AM ... 

• Adult Sunday School Class (Crusaders/Seekers) - 10:45am, 
 Room 200, (over gym)/Teacher - Tim Holcomb 

• Believers In Christ Sunday School Class - 10:45am 
 Room 108/Teacher - Ken Berg 

• Class of One Accord (Ladies) - Room 300, 10:45am 

• Discipleship -  10:45am, Room 110, Teacher - Ruth Smith 

• Joyful Gleaners SS Class - 10:45am, Room 103 
 Teachers - Clarence Smith/John Waldon 
 

Sunday Night Bible Study 
6pm, Room 200 (room over gym).  All are Welcome! 
 

 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES 
ON SUMMER BREAK! 

 

MINISTRIES 

SUNDAY WORSHIP... 
 

Classic Worship Service 9:30am in the Sanctuary 
 

Contemporary Worship Service 
10:45am in the Sanctuary 
Kids Church in B3 Kids Warehouse, 10:45am 
 

Online Service at 10:45am 

MAY 16, 2021 
JOSHUA MAN OF COURAGE 

Week 5 - “Don’t Forget!” 

Connecting People to Jesus and Each Other 





Friday, May 21st, 2021 

Game at 7pm 

$6.00 each person 

Bus leaves church 3:30pm/will stop to eat on the way 

Anyone that cannot go on the bus can meet there at 

the game. Contact Sue Smith, 423-503-2888, Mary 

Walker, 706-639-7318, or Sara Jones, 423-400-8229 

to order and pay for tickets. 



Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 

mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

PROTOCOLS FOR CHILDREN’S 
MINISTRY 

Pre-register online for Sunday 
morning. 

 

When you arrive: 

• Hand sanitizer available in all ar-

eas. 

• Masks are optional. 

• No outside food will be allowed. 

• In the event a child becomes sick 
contact tracing will be used. 

 

If you, your child or family member 
in the household has had a fever or 
has been sick in the last 48 hours 
please do not attend. 
 

If your child has been quarantined 
by the school, please do not attend 
until quarantine is over. 

NEEDING HELPERS IN 
CHILDREN’S DEPT FOR A 

SUNDAY MORNING 
9:30AM SERVICE.  

SEE MITZI FOR DETAILS 
 

If you have been given the gift of 
teaching and love children ... we are 

in need of a few Sunday School teach-
ers. Please see Mitzi for more details. 

VBS VOLUNTEERS …  

YOUTH AND ADULT 

HELPERS NEEDED! 

SIGN UP NOW WITH MITZI 

 

IF YOUR CHILD WILL BE 

ATTENDING VBS, SEE MITZI OR 

FILL OUT SIGNUP FORM AT KIDS 

DEPT. CHECK OUT COUNTER. 

NO ONLINE SIGN UP THIS YEAR 

ALL WEDNESDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES 
ON SUMMER BREAK! 

 

Have a Great Summer! 



Greater 
Than 
Tik Tok

B3 New 6th Grader 
Orientation 

Sunday, May 23, 6-8pm 
See Billy for more info. 



We will be blessed with two interns this summer. They will live in the white house 
and we would like to stock the house with some housewarming necessities. Please 
see the listed items that we are needing. Drop off at the church during office hours or 
at the Kids Check-in area on Sundays. Walmart or Amazon Gift Cards can be pur-
chased as well. 
 
 
There is also an Amazon Wish List (click on link below): 
 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3HN4D5LG3MWDN?ref_=wl_share 
 
 
 

Household Items: 
Cooking utensils 
Cutting board 
Can opener 
Salt/Pepper shakers 
Kitchen Trash Can 
Tea Pitcher 
Measuring Spoons 
Mop 
Broom 
Dustpan 
Cleaning Rags 
Plunger (3) 
Toilet Brush (3) 
Sponges 
Trash Cans for bathrooms (3) 
 
 

Pantry & Cleaning Supplies: 
Cooking Oil 
Sugar 
Flour 
Salt & Pepper 
Spices 
Coffee 
Coffee Filters 
Toilet Paper 
Paper Towels 
Trash Bags 
Laundry Detergent 
Dryer Sheets 
Bleach 
Dishwasher Detergent 
Liquid Dish Soap 
Liquid Hand Soap 



June 13
th

-19
th

, 2021 
Holly Cove Retreat & Conference Center 

Lake Sam Rayburn in Jasper, Texas 
Cost is $200 (Scholarships available) 
For questions, contact Jeff Van Fleet 

at 423-414-8223 
or by e-mail at jvanfleet@rtdproject.org 

 
Holly Cove Conference Center is a Christian retreat set on Lake 
Sam Rayburn in Jasper, Texas. We will be making improvements 
and repairs to the camp after some damage caused by recent 
storms. The trip is open to adults and youth from 6th – 
12th grade. Students under 6th grade may participate but must be  
accompanied by a parent. 

mailto:jvanfleet@rtdproject.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
NEW PHONE NUMBER OR 

EMAIL ADDRESS? 
SEND UPDATED INFORMATION 

TO:  
info@burningbushbaptist.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please send your announcements for the newsletter to: info@burningbushbaptist.net 

 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be used due to space. If something specific is 
needed please include detailed information. Graphics can be recreated if necessary. 


